
LOWNDES COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

MINUTES 

WORK SESSION 

MONDAY, July 8, 2019  

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT 

Chairman Bill Slaughter 

Vice Chairman Mark Wisenbaker 

Commissioner Joyce E. Evans 

Commissioner Scott Orenstein 

Commissioner Demarcus Marshall 

Commissioner Clay Griner was not in attendance. 

Chairman Slaughter called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m. 

  
MINUTES 

The minutes were presented for the work session of June 24, 2019, and the regular session of 

June 25, 2019.  No changes to the minutes were requested.   

  
APPOINTMENTS 

Keep Lowndes Valdosta Beautiful (KLVB) 

County Manager, Joe Pritchard, presented the appointment.  Mr. Pritchard stated the seat currently 

held by Mr. Greg Powell expired June 30, 2019.  Mr. Pritchard further stated both Mrs. Victoria 

Osteen and Mrs. Kelisa Brown have expressed an interest in serving.  Chairman Slaughter stated 

he spoke with Mr. Powell and that his reason for ending his service is due to the term limits placed 

on KLVB board member appointments.   

� 

Valdosta-Lowndes County Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBOA) 

County Manager, Joe Pritchard, presented the appointments.  Mr. Pritchard stated the seat held by 

Mr. Paul Alvarado expired July 1, 2019, and the seat held by Mr. John McCall will expire on August 

28, 2019.  Mr. Pritchard stated both Mr. Alvarado and Mr. McCall have expressed a desire to continue 

to serve. Commissioner Marshall questioned the length of service of both appointees.  Chairman 

Slaughter stated he believes both gentlemen have served at least three terms.  Commissioner 

Marshall asked if there are any professional field requirements to fill certain demographics on the 

ZBOA, to which Chairman Slaughter replied no.  Vice Chairman Wisenbaker asked if there are term 

limits on the ZBOA, to which Chairman Slaughter replied no.   

  


